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Welcome  
The canteen at our school operates with the generous help of our wonderful volunteers.  

We are proud to be open Break 1 and Break 2 on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 

Fridays – service four days a week. We provide healthy delicious food for our students and 

staff at affordable prices but we need your help in order to keep doing this.  

We are parents ourselves and part of the community and would love to meet you.  

Can you join the ranks? Volunteering at the 

canteen is a great way to get involved, meet 

other parents and learn about your child’s 

day at school (and don’t forget dads, 

grandparents, older brothers or sisters, 

aunts and uncles are welcome too!).  

Please ensure you have a current Working With Children Check (WWCC). The process of 

obtaining a WWCC is outlined on the WWCC website. 

There are many benefits to volunteering!  

You will make new friends and get to see the delighted look on your child’s face when they 

see you in the canteen. You will definitely have a few laughs with a great bunch of people, and 

most important of all, you will be doing something very worthwhile for your school community.  

You don’t need any previous experience …  

Just a willing pair of hands will be appreciated. Everything you need to know can be learnt 

within a short space of time. The canteen day starts at 10am and finishes at 12.30pm. If you 

have any spare time, once or twice a month would be appreciated.  

We appreciate your time and look forward to meeting you soon.  

Jocelyn and Thushy (0490 340 872)  

Canteen Supervisors  

 

https://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/working-with-children/working-with-children-check

